
 

   
 

September 2, 2022 
 
 
RE: Membership to the Texas Voluntary Organization Active in Disaster 
 
 
Dear Committee Members,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to write this letter in support of SEWA International application 
for membership in the Texas Voluntary Organizations Active In Disaster (TXVOAD). Catholic 
Charities Disaster Recovery Program has had a long history of working the SEWA in furtherance 
of our client’s disaster recovery. SEWA has done valuable work in assisting clients in completing 
the complex legal procedures often necessary before further recovery work can be completed. 
Many of our clients would not have been able to complete their recovery without SEWA’s 
assistance.  
 
CCGH believes that TXVOAD would benefit from the addition of SEWA to our membership. SEWA 
contact is: 
 
Rashmi Singh 
Cell:   812 319 2768 
email: rashmisewa07@gmail.com 
Disaster Response Coordinator  
Lead Disaster Case Manager & Project Manager 
SEWA International HOUSTON CHAPTER 
https://sewausa.org/Houston-Chapter 
 
Please advise if we can offer any further information that will help the committee make its decision.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Cynthia N. Colbert, MSW 
President and CEO 
Catholic Charities of the  
Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston 
 

https://sewausa.org/Houston-Chapter

